
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians –  

 

Blessed Sacrament School is approved, through the Holyoke Public Schools, to implement the 

Community Eligibility Provision of the Healthy, Hunger-Free Kids Act, which is offered as part of the 

National School Lunch Program.  

This program allows every child in our school the option of receiving free lunch. (Milk only may be 

purchased for $.50 daily.) Our hot lunch program continues to be provided by the Holyoke Public 

Schools. The ordering process at school remains the same. 

 

Along with the free lunch program, we offer a healthy cold breakfast option at no charge to any 

interested families. This program is available at 7:15am in our Middle School. Families must register in 

advance to utilize the breakfast program. Students from our Primary and ECC buildings who wish to 

participate are bussed/walked to their buildings at 7:30.  

This program is separate from our Before School Program.  

 

Breakfast program participants must arrive promptly at 7:15. Drop-Off is at the Middle School UPPER 

parking lot entrance. Parents must park and escort their child(ren) to the door at 7:15. Students are 

escorted to the Breakfast room by the teacher on duty. 

 

Please fill out the form below and return it to school by August 10th if you wish to participate in the 

breakfast  program.  The program will begin on the first day of school, Monday, August 27th. 

 

 

Yes, my child(ren) will participate in the breakfast program being offered at Blessed Sacrament School. I 

understand that I must be registered in advance and that my child must arrive at 7:15. 

 

Student(s) Name ______________________________________________________  Grade(s)_________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Printed Name____________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature________________________________________________ 


